
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ July 28, 2025 

Re:​ Accept Resignation of Speech Language Pathologist 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to accept the resignation of Andrea Schmittgens 
from the Speech-Language Pathologist role. 

Background Information: 

Mrs. Schmittgens has elected to resign her position so that she may be employed as a part-time 
speech language pathologist in order to spend more time with her family. 
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